From: Christa Johnson - Town Manager

To: Stock, Benjamin L.

Cc: Cyndie Martel

Subject: FW: San Anselmo Flood Control Project
Date: Thursday, March 9, 2023 10:38:51 AM

FY1 re agenda item tonight

Christa Johnson

Town Manager, Town of Ross
PO Box 320

Ross, CA 94957-0320
415-453-1453 x107
cjohnson@townofross.org

From: Samantha Hobart <samanthahobart@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 7:34 PM

To: CouncilAll <towncouncil@townofross.org>; Christa Johnson - Town Manager <cjohnson@townofross.org>;
Richard Simonitch <rsimonitch@townofross.org>

Subject: San Anselmo Flood Control Project

Richard,

| appreciate all of your efforts helping me understand and work my way through the San Anselmo Flood Control
Project. As a layperson, it can be overwhelming. Your knowledge of FEMA regulations and the way you can put it
in easy to understand terms has been a big help to me - knowing, for example, that the space under my house can't
just be flooded without mitigation.

As we continue moving through this, I am looking forward to your advocacy on behalf of myself and all the other
Ross residents being negatively impacted by this project.

I don't want my home flooded and look to you as a restraining factor against the county.

Thanks!
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